
 

As we prepare to celebrate Thanksgiving with friends and family, I have to recognize our team 
members who will celebrate Thanksgiving with residents at The Village at Rockville. A special 
“thank you” to this great group of team members! 
 
On Tuesday, we had another opportunity to administer COVID-19 vaccine booster doses to 
additional Health Center residents and team members. If you haven’t yet gotten your booster or 
your flu shot, we encourage you to visit your local pharmacy to receive them.  
 
As we announced last week, visitation hour restrictions have been lifted. Guests can visit 
anytime throughout the day but may not stay overnight. Here are a few reminders: 
 

• Important: As flu season is upon us, please do not visit if you are not feeling well, even if 
you are sure that you do not have COVID-19.  

• Upon each entry to the Health Center, visitors must complete the COVID-19 screening, 
perform hand hygiene (alcohol-based hand sanitizer acceptable) and put on a fresh mask 
provided at the front desk of the Health Center. 

• Visitors are asked to show proof of their COVID-19 vaccine or negative test results within 
the past 72 hours upon each entry.  

• If not fully vaccinated, visitors must remain masked during their entire visit. If both 
resident and visitor(s) are fully vaccinated, masks may be removed when in the resident's 
room/apartment. If team members enter, please put the mask back on. 

• We encourage a maximum of two visitors in each resident’s room or apartment at a time 
for physical distancing. 

• Visitors are authorized to be in a resident’s room/apartment only. Visitors may not join in 
any programming/activities at this time. 

 
On behalf of the entire team at The Village at Rockville, we wish you and your family and friends 
a Happy Thanksgiving.  

To: All residents, families and team members 
From: Kyle Hrebren, executive director 
Date: November 24, 2021 
Subject: Path Forward Update  


